
Todd Briens  

GCM Septic and Water  

Box 134  

Lake Lenore SK 

1-306-233-7275 

Email: rensliptj81@gmail.com 

August 15, 2024 

 

To our valued customers, 

As most of you know both our septic truck tanks collapsed earlier this year which 

unfortunately put us out of hauling septic. We want to apologize for the untimely chaos the past 

few months. First time business owners and our mismanagement had us unprepared for the 

catastrophic breakdowns. Learning the hard way is rough. 

 We are happy to announce that we are back on the road ready to service your septic 

needs. Thank you for your patience with us as we worked through getting back up and running.  

We are booking for up coming fall pump outs. If you would like to be added to the fall 

list please email or txt indicating your name, location, and phone number and we will contact 

you when we are in your area.  

 

Kind regards, 

 

GCM Septic and Water 

 

Todd Briens  


